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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Dinners and Dinner Money 
 
As things slowly start to return to a kind of ‘normal’, changes come too. 
 
 
Our kitchen staff have been marvellous at adapting over the last year and have continued 
to provide a lunch service throughout. 
 
They have been eager to get back to cooking and serving hot meals again and unless any 
guidance changes this will happen again from Monday 19th April 2021, when we return from 
the Easter Break. 
 
Service will be a little different as the children will eat in their Year Group bubbles in the 
Dining Room.  This is the safest way to ensure Covid -19 compliance rules. 
 
 
Whilst the service has continued, Nottinghamshire County Council has kept their Dinner 
Charges the same for over 2 years, but it has become necessary to increase the cost of a 
School Meal to £2.35 per day (£11.75 for a 5 day week.) This will be from Monday 19th April 
2021. 
 
If your child is in KS2 (Years 3-6) and you would like them to have a hot meal at lunchtime 
please pay for their dinners on the My Child at School App, in advance.  This will be 
credited to the account in your child’s name and will reduce every time they order a school 
dinner. 
F2 and KS2 still have lunches that are paid by a Government Grant. 
 
If you have any queries, please email to office@theflorence.academy 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Mrs L Baxter 

Head of School 


